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May 2, 2024
Re; Mass Hire Greater New Bedford Workforce Board

Attn; Debbie Hartman

Debbie,

Over the years we have utilized the services of the Greater New Bedford Workforce Board for
our apprenticeship training and for training of various technical positions in our company. They have
assisted us in many grant applications and provided training services for everything from Geometric
Dimension & Tolerancing, to Supervisory Skills, Lean Manufacturing, 55 and other topics. We have
enjoyed a partnership that has been beneficial to our business model, and developed professional
relationships with a dedicated team that truly takes an interest in the future of our company, through
our needs for training. We sincerely thank you and your associates for your commitment and dedication,
and we look forward to our future endeavors.

Regards,

Lave

Dave Jewett

Manufacturing Manager
F.H. Peterson Machine Corp.

Stoughton, MA



